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For Immediate Release  May 21, 2019 
 

Public Meeting Will Focus on the Future of Bradford Street Playground 
 
The City of Auburn Office of Planning and Economic Development will be 
hosting a public meeting on Wednesday, May 29th, 2019 from 5pm to 6:30pm 
at the Bradford Street Playground (Bradford  Park).  Residents in the Bradford 
Street neighborhood are invited to share their thoughts and ideas on the future.  
Bradford Park is located on the corner of Bradford Street and Howard Street. 
 
Within the upcoming year the City is looking to make improvements to 
Bradford Park. These improvements will be made in accordance to The City of 
Auburn 2016 Parks Master Plan.  The Park Master Plan had significant input, 
which resulted in two different park layouts for Bradford Park. We would 
appreciate your insight on which park layout and play equipment would best 
suite Bradford Park. 
 
In the event of inclement weather the location of the meeting will be moved to 
City Hall, Council Chambers, at 24 South Street. 
 
For more information please contact me at Tiffany Beebee, Senior Planner by 
phone at 315-253-3518 or email tbeebee@auburnny.gov 
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